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Energy Statement 

Reducing energy consumption has been considered for the above project. The new floors, 
walls, roofs and windows, etc. will have improved thermal performances to those in the 
existing building. The wall (existing / new) that abuts the existing garage / store (an 
unheated space) will be thermally upgraded to the same level as the new external walls. 


